
  a-)way  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a-)way 5217 # hupago {hoop-ag'-o}; from 5259 and 71; to lead
(oneself) under, i.e. withdraw or retire (as if sinking out of
sight), literally or figuratively: -- depart, get hence, go ({a-
)way}.[ql

  abide 5278 # hupomeno {hoop-om-en'-o}; from 5259 and 3306; to
stay under (behind), i.e. remain; figuratively, to undergo, i.e.
bear (trials), have fortitude, persevere: -- {abide}, endure,
(take) patient(-ly), suffer, tarry behind.[ql

  adversary 5227 # hupenantios {hoop-en-an-tee'-os}; from 5259
and 1727; under (covertly) contrary to, i.e. opposed or (as
noun) an opponent: -- {adversary}, against.[ql

  after 5225 # huparcho {hoop-ar'-kho}; from 5259 and 756; to
begin under (quietly), i.e. come into existence (be present or
at hand); expletively, to exist (as copula or subordinate to an
adjective, participle, adverb or preposition, or as auxil. to
principal (verb): -- {after}, behave, live.[ql

  again 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
 to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come again, return (again, back again), turn
back ({again}).[ql

  again 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
 to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come again, return (again, back {again}), turn
back (again).[ql

  again 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
 to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come again, return ({again}, back again), turn
back (again).[ql

  again 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
 to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come {again}, return (again, back again), turn
back (again).[ql

  against 5227 # hupenantios {hoop-en-an-tee'-os}; from 5259 and
1727; under (covertly) contrary to, i.e. opposed or (as noun) an
opponent: -- adversary, {against}.[ql

  among 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
{among}, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  an 5220 # hupandros {hoop'-an-dros}; from 5259 and 435; in
subjection under a man, i.e. a married woman: -- which hath {an}
husband.[ql

  and 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
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condition, {and} specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  answer 5274 # hupolambano {hoop-ol-am-ban'-o}; from 5259 and
2983; to take from below, i.e. carry upward; figuratively, to
take up, i.e. continue a discourse or topic; mentally, to assume
(presume): -- {answer}, receive, suppose.[ql

  applications 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition;
under, i.e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with
verbs (the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case)
of place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when
[at]): -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it
retains the same general {applications}, especially of inferior
position or condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.
[ql

  aside 5298 # hupochoreo {hoop-okh-o-reh'-o}; from 5259 and
5562; to vacate down, i.e. retire quietly: -- go {aside},
withdraw self.[ql

  ass 5268 # hupozugion {hoop-od-zoog'-ee-on}; neuter of a
compound of 5259 and 2218; an animal under the yoke (draught-
beast), i.e. (specifically) a donkey: -- {ass}.[ql

  back 5288 # hupostello {hoop-os-tel'-lo}; from 5259 and 4724;
to withhold under (out of sight), i.e. (reflexively) to cower or
shrink, (figuratively) to conceal (reserve): -- draw (keep)
{back}, shun, withdraw.[ql

  back 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come again, return (again, back again), turn
{back} (again).[ql

  back 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come again, return (again, {back} again), turn
back (again).[ql

  be 5219 # hupakouo {hoop-ak-oo'-o}; from 5259 and 191; to hear
under (as a subordinate), i.e. to listen attentively; by
implication, to heed or conform to a command or authority: --
hearken, {be} obedient to, obey.[ql

  be 5265 # hupodeo {hoop-od-eh'-o}; from 5259 and 1210; to bind
under one's feet, i.e. put on shoes or sandals: -- bind on,
({be}) shod.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), {be} (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, ({be}, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- {be} under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  bear 5297 # hupophero {hoop-of-er'-o}; from 5259 and 5342; to
bear from underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to undergo hardship: --
 {bear}, endure.[ql
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  behave 5225 # huparcho {hoop-ar'-kho}; from 5259 and 756; to
begin under (quietly), i.e. come into existence (be present or
at hand); expletively, to exist (as copula or subordinate to an
adjective, participle, adverb or preposition, or as auxil. to
principal (verb): -- after, {behave}, live.[ql

  behind 5278 # hupomeno {hoop-om-en'-o}; from 5259 and 3306; to
stay under (behind), i.e. remain; figuratively, to undergo, i.e.
bear (trials), have fortitude, persevere: -- abide, endure,
(take) patient(-ly), suffer, tarry {behind}.[ql

  bind 5265 # hupodeo {hoop-od-eh'-o}; from 5259 and 1210; to
bind under one's feet, i.e. put on shoes or sandals: -- {bind}
on, (be) shod.[ql

  blow 5285 # hupopneo {hoop-op-neh'-o}; from 5259 and 4154; to
breathe gently, i.e. breeze: -- {blow} softly.[ql

  bring 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259 and
3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice one's
own) memory: -- put in mind, remember, {bring} to (put in)
remembrance.[ql

  by 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, {by}, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  come 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- {come} again, return (again, back again), turn
back (again).[ql

  comp 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In {comp}. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  condition 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under,
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs
(the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of
place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]):
 -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains
the same general applications, especially of inferior position
or {condition}, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  confidence 5287 # hupostasis {hoop-os'-tas-is}; from a
compound of 5259 and 2476; a setting under (support), i.e.
(figuratively) concretely, essence, or abstractly, assurance
(objectively or subjectively): -- {confidence}, confident,
person, substance.[ql

  confident 5287 # hupostasis {hoop-os'-tas-is}; from a compound
of 5259 and 2476; a setting under (support), i.e. (figuratively)
concretely, essence, or abstractly, assurance (objectively or
subjectively): -- confidence, {confident}, person, substance.[ql

  covertly 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under,
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs
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(the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of
place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]):
 -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains
the same general applications, especially of inferior position
or condition, and specifically, {covertly} or moderately.[ql

  deem 5282 # huponoeo {hoop-on-o-eh'-o; from 5259 and 3539; to
think under (privately), i.e. to surmise or conjecture: -- think,
 suppose, {deem}.[ql

  depart 5217 # hupago {hoop-ag'-o}; from 5259 and 71; to lead
(oneself) under, i.e. withdraw or retire (as if sinking out of
sight), literally or figuratively: -- {depart}, get hence, go (a-
)way.[ql

  down 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- lay {down}, put in remembrance.[ql

  draw 5288 # hupostello {hoop-os-tel'-lo}; from 5259 and 4724;
to withhold under (out of sight), i.e. (reflexively) to cower or
shrink, (figuratively) to conceal (reserve): -- {draw} (keep)
back, shun, withdraw.[ql

  endure 5278 # hupomeno {hoop-om-en'-o}; from 5259 and 3306; to
stay under (behind), i.e. remain; figuratively, to undergo, i.e.
bear (trials), have fortitude, persevere: -- abide, {endure},
(take) patient(-ly), suffer, tarry behind.[ql

  endure 5297 # hupophero {hoop-of-er'-o}; from 5259 and 5342;
to bear from underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to undergo hardship:
 -- bear, {endure}.[ql

  bind 5265 # hupodeo {hoop-od-eh'-o}; from 5259 and 1210; to
bind under one's feet, i.e. put on shoes or sandals: -- {bind}
on, (be) shod.[ql

  blow 5285 # hupopneo {hoop-op-neh'-o}; from 5259 and 4154; to
breathe gently, i.e. breeze: -- {blow} softly.[ql

  example 5261 # hupogrammos {hoop-og-ram-mos'}; from a compound
of 5259 and 1125; an underwriting, i.e. copy for imitation
(figuratively): -- {example}.[ql

  feign 5271 # hupokrinomai {hoop-ok-rin'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 5259 and 2919; to decide (speak or act) under a false part,
i.e. (figuratively) dissemble (pretend): -- {feign}.[ql

  footstool 5286 # hupopodion {hoop-op-od'-ee-on}; neuter of a
compound of 5259 and 4228; something under the feet, i.e. a foot-
rest (figuratively): -- {footstool}.[ql

  fore-)warn 5263 # hupodeiknumi {hoop-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from
5259 and 1166; to exhibit under the eyes, i.e. (figuratively) to
exemplify (instruct, admonish): -- show, ({fore-)warn}.[ql

  form 5296 # hupotuposis {hoop-ot-oop'-o-sis}; from a compound
of 5259 and a derivative of 5179; typification under (after), i.
e. (concretely) a sketch (figuratively) for imitation: -- {form},
 pattern.[ql

  from 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, {from}, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
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same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  general 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs
(the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of
place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]):
 -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains
the same {general} applications, especially of inferior position
or condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  get 5217 # hupago {hoop-ag'-o}; from 5259 and 71; to lead
(oneself) under, i.e. withdraw or retire (as if sinking out of
sight), literally or figuratively: -- depart, {get} hence, go (a-
)way.[ql

  go 5217 # hupago {hoop-ag'-o}; from 5259 and 71; to lead
(oneself) under, i.e. withdraw or retire (as if sinking out of
sight), literally or figuratively: -- depart, get hence, {go} (a-
)way.[ql

  go 5221 # hupantao {hoop-an-tah'-o}; from 5259 and a
derivative of 473; to go opposite (meet) under (quietly), i.e.
to encounter, fall in with: -- ({go} to) meet.[ql

  go 5298 # hupochoreo {hoop-okh-o-reh'-o}; from 5259 and 5562;
to vacate down, i.e. retire quietly: -- {go} aside, withdraw
self.[ql

  guilty 5267 # hupodikos {hoop-od'-ee-kos}; from 5259 and 1349;
under sentence, i.e. (by implication) condemned: -- {guilty}.[ql

  hath 5220 # hupandros {hoop'-an-dros}; from 5259 and 435; in
subjection under a man, i.e. a married woman: -- which {hath} an
husband.[ql

  hearken 5219 # hupakouo {hoop-ak-oo'-o}; from 5259 and 191; to
hear under (as a subordinate), i.e. to listen attentively; by
implication, to heed or conform to a command or authority: --
{hearken}, be obedient to, obey.[ql

  help 4943 # sunupourgeo {soon-oop-oorg-eh'-o}; from 4862 and a
derivative of a compound of 5259 and the base of 2041; to be a
co-auxiliary, i.e. assist: -- {help} together.[ql

  hence 5217 # hupago {hoop-ag'-o}; from 5259 and 71; to lead
(oneself) under, i.e. withdraw or retire (as if sinking out of
sight), literally or figuratively: -- depart, get {hence}, go (a-
)way.[ql

  husband 5220 # hupandros {hoop'-an-dros}; from 5259 and 435;
in subjection under a man, i.e. a married woman: -- which hath
an {husband}.[ql

  In 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. {In} comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  in 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
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among, by, from, {in}, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  in 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259 and
3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice one's
own) memory: -- put in mind, remember, bring to (put {in})
remembrance.[ql

  in 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259 and
3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice one's
own) memory: -- put {in} mind, remember, bring to (put in)
remembrance.[ql

  in 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) {in} subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  in 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- lay down, put {in} remembrance.[ql

  inferior 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under,
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs
(the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of
place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]):
 -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains
the same general applications, especially of {inferior} position
or condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  it 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. {it} retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  keep 5288 # hupostello {hoop-os-tel'-lo}; from 5259 and 4724;
to withhold under (out of sight), i.e. (reflexively) to cower or
shrink, (figuratively) to conceal (reserve): -- draw ({keep})
back, shun, withdraw.[ql

  keep 5299 # hupopiazo {hoop-o-pee-ad'-zo}; from a compound of
5259 and a derivative of 3700; to hit under the eye (buffet or
disable an antagonist as a pugilist), i.e. (figuratively) to
tease or annoy (into compliance), subdue (one's passions): --
{keep} under, weary.[ql

  latter 5306 # husteros {hoos'-ter-os}; comparative from 5259
(in the sense of behind); later: -- {latter}.[ql

  lay 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- {lay} down, put in remembrance.[ql

  live 5225 # huparcho {hoop-ar'-kho}; from 5259 and 756; to
begin under (quietly), i.e. come into existence (be present or
at hand); expletively, to exist (as copula or subordinate to an
adjective, participle, adverb or preposition, or as auxil. to
principal (verb): -- after, behave, {live}.[ql

  make 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, {make}) subject (to,
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unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  meet 5221 # hupantao {hoop-an-tah'-o}; from 5259 and a
derivative of 473; to go opposite (meet) under (quietly), i.e.
to encounter, fall in with: -- (go to) {meet}.[ql

  mind 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259 and
3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice one's
own) memory: -- put in {mind}, remember, bring to (put in)
remembrance.[ql

  minister 5257 # huperetes {hoop-ay-ret'-ace}; from 5259 and a
derivative of eresso (to row); an under-oarsman, i.e.
(generally) subordinate (assistant, sexton, constable): --
{minister}, officer, servant.[ql

  moderately 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under,
 i.e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs
(the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of
place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]):
 -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains
the same general applications, especially of inferior position
or condition, and specifically, covertly or {moderately}.[ql

  obedience 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and
5021; to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under
{obedience} (obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make)
subject (to, unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit
self unto.[ql

  obedient 5219 # hupakouo {hoop-ak-oo'-o}; from 5259 and 191;
to hear under (as a subordinate), i.e. to listen attentively; by
implication, to heed or conform to a command or authority: --
hearken, be {obedient} to, obey.[ql

  obedient 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
 to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
({obedient}), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  obey 5219 # hupakouo {hoop-ak-oo'-o}; from 5259 and 191; to
hear under (as a subordinate), i.e. to listen attentively; by
implication, to heed or conform to a command or authority: --
hearken, be obedient to, {obey}.[ql

  of 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially {of} inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  of 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, {of}, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  officer 5257 # huperetes {hoop-ay-ret'-ace}; from 5259 and a
derivative of eresso (to row); an under-oarsman, i.e.
(generally) subordinate (assistant, sexton, constable): --
minister, {officer}, servant.[ql
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  on 5265 # hupodeo {hoop-od-eh'-o}; from 5259 and 1210; to bind
under one's feet, i.e. put on shoes or sandals: -- bind {on},
(be) shod.[ql

  or 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly {or} moderately.[ql

  or 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position {or}
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  patient 5278 # hupomeno {hoop-om-en'-o}; from 5259 and 3306;
to stay under (behind), i.e. remain; figuratively, to undergo, i.
e. bear (trials), have fortitude, persevere: -- abide, endure,
(take) {patient}(-ly), suffer, tarry behind.[ql

  pattern 5296 # hupotuposis {hoop-ot-oop'-o-sis}; from a
compound of 5259 and a derivative of 5179; typification under
(after), i.e. (concretely) a sketch (figuratively) for imitation:
 -- form, {pattern}.[ql

  person 5287 # hupostasis {hoop-os'-tas-is}; from a compound of
5259 and 2476; a setting under (support), i.e. (figuratively)
concretely, essence, or abstractly, assurance (objectively or
subjectively): -- confidence, confident, {person}, substance.[ql

  position 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under,
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs
(the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of
place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]):
 -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains
the same general applications, especially of inferior {position}
or condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  put 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259 and
3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice one's
own) memory: -- put in mind, remember, bring to ({put} in)
remembrance.[ql

  put 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259 and
3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice one's
own) memory: -- {put} in mind, remember, bring to (put in)
remembrance.[ql

  put 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be ({put}) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  put 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), {put} under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  put 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- lay down, {put} in remembrance.[ql
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  receive 5264 # hupodechomai {hoop-od-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 5259
and 1209; to admit under one's roof, i.e. entertain hospitably: -
- {receive}.[ql

  receive 5274 # hupolambano {hoop-ol-am-ban'-o}; from 5259 and
2983; to take from below, i.e. carry upward; figuratively, to
take up, i.e. continue a discourse or topic; mentally, to assume
(presume): -- answer, {receive}, suppose.[ql

  remember 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259
and 3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice
one's own) memory: -- put in mind, {remember}, bring to (put in)
remembrance.[ql

  remembrance 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from
5259 and 3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle
voice one's own) memory: -- put in mind, remember, bring to (put
in) {remembrance}.[ql

  remembrance 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from
5259 and 5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to
hazard, (reflexively) to suggest: -- lay down, put in
{remembrance}.[ql

  retains 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs
(the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of
place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]):
 -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it {retains}
the same general applications, especially of inferior position
or condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  return 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and
4762; to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come again, {return} (again, back again), turn
back (again).[ql

  run 5295 # hupotrecho {hoop-ot-rekh'-o}; from 5259 and 5143
(including its alternate); to run under, i.e. (specifically) to
sail past: -- {run} under.[ql

  sail 5284 # hupopleo {hoop-op-leh'-o}; from 5259 and 4126; to
sail under the lee of: -- {sail} under.[ql

  same 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains the
{same} general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  self 5226 # hipeiko {hoop-i'-ko}; from 5259 and eiko (to yield,
 be "weak"); to surrender: -- submit {self}.[ql

  self 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit {self} unto.[ql

  self 5298 # hupochoreo {hoop-okh-o-reh'-o}; from 5259 and 5562;
 to vacate down, i.e. retire quietly: -- go aside, withdraw
{self}.[ql

  servant 5257 # huperetes {hoop-ay-ret'-ace}; from 5259 and a
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derivative of eresso (to row); an under-oarsman, i.e.
(generally) subordinate (assistant, sexton, constable): --
minister, officer, {servant}.[ql

  shod 5265 # hupodeo {hoop-od-eh'-o}; from 5259 and 1210; to
bind under one's feet, i.e. put on shoes or sandals: -- bind on,
(be) {shod}.[ql

  show 5263 # hupodeiknumi {hoop-od-ike'-noo-mee}; from 5259 and
1166; to exhibit under the eyes, i.e. (figuratively) to
exemplify (instruct, admonish): -- {show}, (fore-)warn.[ql

  shun 5288 # hupostello {hoop-os-tel'-lo}; from 5259 and 4724;
to withhold under (out of sight), i.e. (reflexively) to cower or
shrink, (figuratively) to conceal (reserve): -- draw (keep) back,
 {shun}, withdraw.[ql

  sleep 5258 # hupnos {hoop'-nos}; from an obsolete primary
(perhaps akin to 5259 through the idea of subsilience); sleep, i.
e. (figuratively) spiritual torpor: -- {sleep}.[ql

  softly 5285 # hupopneo {hoop-op-neh'-o}; from 5259 and 4154;
to breathe gently, i.e. breeze: -- blow {softly}.[ql

  specifically 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition;
under, i.e. (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with
verbs (the agency or means, through); (with the accusative case)
of place (whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when
[at]): -- among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it
retains the same general applications, especially of inferior
position or condition, and {specifically}, covertly or
moderately.[ql

  spread 5291 # hupostronnumi {hoop-os-trone'-noo-mee}; from
5259 and 4766; to strew underneath (the feet as a carpet): --
{spread}.[ql

  subdue 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, {subdue} unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  subject 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) {subject} (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  subjection 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and
5021; to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under
obedience (obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject
(to, unto), be (put) in {subjection} (to, under), submit self
unto.[ql

  submit 5226 # hipeiko {hoop-i'-ko}; from 5259 and eiko (to
yield, be "weak"); to surrender: -- {submit} self.[ql

  submit 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), {submit} self unto.[ql

  suborn 5260 # hupoballo {hoop-ob-al'-lo}; from 5259 and 906;
to throw in stealthily, i.e. introduce by collusion: -- {suborn}.
[ql

  substance 5287 # hupostasis {hoop-os'-tas-is}; from a compound
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of 5259 and 2476; a setting under (support), i.e. (figuratively)
concretely, essence, or abstractly, assurance (objectively or
subjectively): -- confidence, confident, person, {substance}.[ql

  suffer 5254 # hupecho {hoop-ekh'-o}; from 5259 and 2192; to
hold oneself under, i.e. endure with patience: -- {suffer}.[ql

  suffer 5278 # hupomeno {hoop-om-en'-o}; from 5259 and 3306; to
stay under (behind), i.e. remain; figuratively, to undergo, i.e.
bear (trials), have fortitude, persevere: -- abide, endure,
(take) patient(-ly), {suffer}, tarry behind.[ql

  suppose 5274 # hupolambano {hoop-ol-am-ban'-o}; from 5259 and
2983; to take from below, i.e. carry upward; figuratively, to
take up, i.e. continue a discourse or topic; mentally, to assume
(presume): -- answer, receive, {suppose}.[ql

  suppose 5282 # huponoeo {hoop-on-o-eh'-o; from 5259 and 3539;
to think under (privately), i.e. to surmise or conjecture: --
think, {suppose}, deem.[ql

  take 5278 # hupomeno {hoop-om-en'-o}; from 5259 and 3306; to
stay under (behind), i.e. remain; figuratively, to undergo, i.e.
bear (trials), have fortitude, persevere: -- abide, endure,
({take}) patient(-ly), suffer, tarry behind.[ql

  tarry 5278 # hupomeno {hoop-om-en'-o}; from 5259 and 3306; to
stay under (behind), i.e. remain; figuratively, to undergo, i.e.
bear (trials), have fortitude, persevere: -- abide, endure,
(take) patient(-ly), suffer, {tarry} behind.[ql

  the 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, with. In comp. it retains {the}
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  think 5282 # huponoeo {hoop-on-o-eh'-o; from 5259 and 3539; to
think under (privately), i.e. to surmise or conjecture: --
{think}, suppose, deem.[ql

  to 5219 # hupakouo {hoop-ak-oo'-o}; from 5259 and 191; to hear
under (as a subordinate), i.e. to listen attentively; by
implication, to heed or conform to a command or authority: --
hearken, be obedient {to}, obey.[ql

  to 5221 # hupantao {hoop-an-tah'-o}; from 5259 and a
derivative of 473; to go opposite (meet) under (quietly), i.e.
to encounter, fall in with: -- (go {to}) meet.[ql

  to 5279 # hupomimnesko {hoop-om-im-nace'-ko}; from 5259 and
3403; to remind quietly, i.e. suggest to the (middle voice one's
own) memory: -- put in mind, remember, bring {to} (put in)
remembrance.[ql

  to 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection ({to}, under), submit self unto.[ql

  to 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject ({to},
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql
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  together 4943 # sunupourgeo {soon-oop-oorg-eh'-o}; from 4862
and a derivative of a compound of 5259 and the base of 2041; to
be a co-auxiliary, i.e. assist: -- help {together}.[ql

  turn 5290 # hupostrepho {hoop-os-tref'-o}; from 5259 and 4762;
to turn under (behind), i.e. to return (literally or
figuratively): -- come again, return (again, back again), {turn}
back (again).[ql

  under 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, {under}, with. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  under 5270 # hupokato {hoop-ok-at'-o}; from 5259 and 2736;
down under, i.e. beneath: -- {under}.[ql

  under 5284 # hupopleo {hoop-op-leh'-o}; from 5259 and 4126; to
sail under the lee of: -- sail {under}.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, {under}), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put {under}, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be {under} obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5295 # hupotrecho {hoop-ot-rekh'-o}; from 5259 and 5143
(including its alternate); to run under, i.e. (specifically) to
sail past: -- run {under}.[ql

  under 5299 # hupopiazo {hoop-o-pee-ad'-zo}; from a compound of
5259 and a derivative of 3700; to hit under the eye (buffet or
disable an antagonist as a pugilist), i.e. (figuratively) to
tease or annoy (into compliance), subdue (one's passions): --
keep {under}, weary.[ql

  undergirt 5269 # hupozonnumi {hoop-od-zone'-noo-mee}; from
5259 and 2224; to gird under, i.e. frap (a vessel with cables
across the keel, sides and deck): -- {undergirt}.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self {unto}.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
{unto}), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue {unto}, (be, make) subject (to,
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unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  weary 5299 # hupopiazo {hoop-o-pee-ad'-zo}; from a compound of
5259 and a derivative of 3700; to hit under the eye (buffet or
disable an antagonist as a pugilist), i.e. (figuratively) to
tease or annoy (into compliance), subdue (one's passions): --
keep under, {weary}.[ql

  which 5220 # hupandros {hoop'-an-dros}; from 5259 and 435; in
subjection under a man, i.e. a married woman: -- {which} hath an
husband.[ql

  winefat 5276 # hupolenion {hoop-ol-ay'-nee-on}; neuter of a
presumed compound of 5259 and 3025; vessel or receptacle under
the press, i.e. lower winevat: -- {winefat}.[ql

  with 5259 # hupo {hoop-o'}; a primary preposition; under, i.e.
(with the genitive case) of place (beneath), or with verbs (the
agency or means, through); (with the accusative case) of place
(whither [underneath] or where [below] or time (when [at]): --
among, by, from, in, of, under, {with}. In comp. it retains the
same general applications, especially of inferior position or
condition, and specifically, covertly or moderately.[ql

  withdraw 5288 # hupostello {hoop-os-tel'-lo}; from 5259 and
4724; to withhold under (out of sight), i.e. (reflexively) to
cower or shrink, (figuratively) to conceal (reserve): -- draw
(keep) back, shun, {withdraw}.[ql

  withdraw 5298 # hupochoreo {hoop-okh-o-reh'-o}; from 5259 and
5562; to vacate down, i.e. retire quietly: -- go aside,
{withdraw} self.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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